
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
May 1, 2010 
 
TO:  Federal Communications Commission 
 
RE:  Request for placement into audit status for FCC ID:  Q78-ZTECE520 
 
Please place the referenced FCC ID in audit status for the purpose of STC continuation in accordance with request. 
 
 
 
Thank you.  
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc. 
Direct 717-676-3203 


